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Science Week 2024 - 11th - 15th March

Dear Parents/Carers,

Science week is quickly approaching and we are trying hard to continue to raise the profile
of science around Park Grove. A huge part of this involves making the children aware of the
different STEM (science, technology, engineering and mathematics) careers there are for
them to potentially pursue in their (distant!) futures.

This is where we need you!

| would like to invite 2 parents/carers for KS1 and 4 parents/carers for KS2 who have/had a
career based around STEM to partake in a carousel presentation/talk about what you do/did
and how STEM subjects helped you. We would ask for you to be available for the afternoon
(1pm-3pm) on Wednesday 13th March.

During this time you will have the chance to explain your career to different classes (2 for
KS1 talkers and 4 for KS2 talkers) - roughly 20 minutes per class.

Please contact Miss Reeder if you are able to offer your help at all:
a.reederl@ebor.academy

Thank you in advance for offers of help,

Miss Reeder
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